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Praise be to the 
Lord forever!
Amen and Amen.
PSALM 89:52
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THANKSGIVING 2024

Dear Friends,

It is hard to believe we’ve been back in the U.S.A for 
over three years. We miss being in a military community 
and sharing the gospel and our lives in that context.

Yet, we knew the Lord was calling us to serve on the 
“front lines” in a different way back in 2021. When 
we went to the field, we surrendered to the Lord’s 
calling and walked by faith. We felt the same way about 
returning to our roles at Headquarters.

This season, we are called to steward our gifts, especially 
Dave’s gift in leadership, to serve our missionaries and 
our organization. We were called to walk by faith and 
obedience on the field, and now we are called to do the 
same here at Cadence Headquarters.

For the past several years, it has been an honor to work with numerous teams and 
leaders within Cadence. Serving in God’s kingdom with such an incredible team 
is a privilege. We want to highlight a few of the teams Dave gets to lead and share 
some of the growth we have seen.

INTERNSHIPS
Over the past few years, we 
have helped revamp internship 
opportunities at Cadence. We 
provide internships for college 
students and the next generation 
of gospel ministers who are 
gaining ministry experience. We 
also offer opportunities to our 
service members through the 
SkillBridge program. This is a 
growing way for us to raise up the 
next generation of ministers of 
the gospel.

MOBILIZATION
This team works to grow relationships with Bible 
schools and seminaries by visiting to recruit interns 
and full-time staff and developing partnerships. Over 
the past few years, we have received great favor and 
connections from several wonderful schools, including 
Moody Bible Institute and Liberty University.

CADENCE ASSOCIATE STAFF
Cadence is creating incredible opportunities for 
members of the military community who want to grow 
and serve in ministry, but can’t serve full-time with 
Cadence. We are discipling and training people to 
serve the Lord right where he has placed them.

Katie and Sarah (fellow 
Cadence Missionaries) 
celebrating the first day of 
school with us

Andrea meeting up with a former 
student while attending Europe Staff 
Conference 2024

Summer Internship Debrief



To join our monthly support team or make a one-time  
donation, please give online at Cadence.org/Hutchings  
or contact Cadence Donor Services. Thank you!

4160 S. Deframe St.
Morrison, CO 80465

David.Hutchings@Cadence.org
303.775.0178

Andrea.Hutchings@Cadence.org
303.746.5677

Acct.# 10606

GIVE ONLINEPARTNERSHIP INVOLVEMENT
Dave & Andrea Hutchings

DONOR SERVICES: PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150  •  800.396.6680 or 303.762.1400  •  Donate@Cadence.org  •  Cadence.org

Thank you, dear ones, for your faithful support. We could not do this without you!

Blessings,
The Hutchings Family

FINANCIAL SUPPORT UPDATE
We are currently at about 80 percent of our monthly 
support level. Last spring, several one-time gifts 
helped us reach our goal. We are so thankful for the 
Lord’s provision. Would you consider a year-end gift or 
monthly support to help us continue this work?

HQ AND LEADERSHIP TEAM
God has brought a fantastic group of wise individuals 
to lead and support the ministry within Cadence. Our 
time here has given us the opportunity to grow and 
learn from our fellow leaders, and it’s a privilege to 
serve with them.

We hope that by sharing all this, you are encouraged. 
While we may not be on the field, we are getting to 
serve our missionaries and the military in impactful and 
far-reaching ways.

We are honored to serve the Lord in the ways He has 
called us in this season. We pray for each of you. May 
you find joy in serving where He has planted you!

Field Leader Team Fall 2024U.S.A Western Field Men’s Retreat in Alaska

Cadence Leadership Team Fall 2024

Hutchings Family landing in CO Summer of 2021

FIELD STAFF AND FIELD LEADERS
We love supporting, challenging, encouraging, and training our ministry staff worldwide. Our ministries continue to grow 
and thrive, and we consider it a great privilege to work with them. We have an exceptional team of regional leaders. They 
love the military and our staff and are gifted as leaders. They provide vital support to our ministries around the world.


